
 

 Horndon on the Hill Church of England Primary School 

  Head of School Mrs. D. Bradley 

 Address Hillcrest Road, Horndon on the Hill, Essex.  SS17 8LR   Telephone 01375 673260 

Email admin.hps@osborne.coop     Website www.horndononthehill.org.uk 
 

We are all part of God’s family.  Through trying our best in all that we do, we find a sense of belonging. 
             1 Corinthians 12:27 ‘All of you together are Christ’s body and each of you is a part of it’. 

24th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: SCHOOL TRIPS 

We would like to re-introduce school trips across all year groups in the coming academic year. Whilst we 

endeavour to keep costs to a minimum, coach fees mean that some trips could be as costly as £25. 

 Our intention is to arrange up to 2 school trips per class.  

Please indicate below if you would be willing to support this initiative. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs D Bradley 
Head of School 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SCHOOL TRIPS INITIATIVE 

 

Name of Child: 

Class:  

 

 I/We are willing to support this initiative 

 

 I/We will not be able to support this initiative 

 

Signed:            Parent/Carer 

Date:  

http://www.horndononthehill.org.uk/

